
Robert M. Kubecka Garden

June Newsletter

Vol .12 Newsletter

huntingtonny.gov/kubecka-gardens

Gardening Tips:

What Can I Plant Now?
Warm season crops can be directly sowed
into the ground now. These include:

Sunflowers
Nasturtiums
Marigolds
Basil
Beans
Summer Squash
Cucumbers
Peas

Weed regularly to keep the task easy and
manageable. 
Pinching off the ends of certain herbs and plants can
promote bushier growth and a greater yeild. 
Deadhead flowers to promote a second bloom. This
can be done by cutting the spent flower head right
above the next visible bud or leaf node. 

Want to Donate Your Extra
Vegetables?

Dedicated volunteers have
coordinated a schedule to pick up

vegetable donations from the
covered sharing table at the

Soergel Garden and deliver them
to local food banks in Huntington:

 June 20th 1:00pm
June 27th 1:00 pm
July 4th 1:00 pm 
July 11th 1:00 pm 

If you would like to make donations
outside these times and can not
drop it off at a local food pantry,
feel free to leave it at the sharing
table and contact Dave at 631-

504-7435. 
Please fill out the donation log book! 


